
 

 

Keeping you up to date with what’s going on… w/e 3.11.2023 

The Avenue Newsletter 
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Pride of Reading Awards 

Our very own Reece from 6th Form 

has won a Pride of Reading Award 

for Child of Courage. Reece was born with severe cerebral 

palsy. 

He has endured multiple surgeries, most 

resulting in complications such as infec-

tions and recently he has suffered in pain 

as surgery was delayed finally enduring a 

nine-hour operation. This “fighter” was praised for his cour-

age and strength managing to “smile and fight through” 

MacMillan Coffee  

Our Macmillan Coffee Morn-

ing last term raised an amaz-

ing £130.31. Thank you for all 

the donations.  

Eagle Class 

Last  term, Eagle Class have 
been using their bus passes in-
dependently to access the com-
munity and purchase their own snacks, han-
dling money and making choices. 

Families Drop in 

Kelly Boahene will be holding weekly drop in sessions for 
families. I am able to offer impartial support, advice and 
guidance to families. 

Advice and support is confidential, although concerns re-
lating to the safeguarding of children will always be dealt 
with in accordance to the school’s Safeguarding and Child 
Protection Policy. 

I may not have all the answers, but hopefully we can work 
together to find them! 

Families Drop in, Coffee Mornings and Workshops at The 
Avenue School 

Week commencing 6th November 2023 

Monday 6th Nov - 11am – 12pm – Coffee Morning with 
Gosia Stendiuch presenting ReadWrite Inc. 

Tuesday  7th Nov  8.45am – 9.45am – Drop in to speak to 
Kelly Boahene Family Support Worker 

Wednesday 8th  Nov 11am – 12pm – Week 1 of the Total 
communication Workshops – Pecs/ Communication boards 
(See emails or Facebook for more details) 

Friday 10th  Nov – 2.10pm – 3.10pm - Drop in to speak to 
Kelly Boahene Family Support Worker 

Donation 

We are very proud of the outstanding performances our 
football team have had over the last year and the good 
news is that thanks to a very generous donation from Has-
lams Estate Agents in Reading. They will be playing next 
year in an all new kit. From our team to theirs, thank you. 

 Key 
dates 

Christmas 

Fayre 

24th Nov 

4:30-7:00 

Children 

in Need 

Fri 17th 

Nov 

Christmas 

Dinner 

13th Dec 

End of Term 

Wed 20th 

Dec at 1:15 


